
Request for Traffic Safety Grant Applications

Federal Fiscal Year 2021

The Hawaii Department of Transportation (HDOT) is accepting grant applications from

local county and state government agencies and non-profit organizations (e.g., Safe

Community Coalitions; police departments; traffic safety advocates) interested in

applying for Federal traffic safety grants funded by the National Highway Traffic Safety

Administration. The grants must align with a strategy within the Hawaii Strategic

Highway Safety Plan (https://hidot.hawaii.gov/highways/shsp/) and focus on changing

driving behaviors, such as speeding and impaired driving. There will be approximately

$1 million in Federal funds available for traffic safety projects.

Applications for Federal Fiscal Year 2021 must be submitted/postmarked no later than

4:30 p.m. on Friday, February 14, 2020. Applications may be e-mailed to a Highway

Safety Specialist listed below or mailed to:

Hawaii Department of Transportation

Highway Safety Section

98-339 Ponohana Place

Aiea, Hawaii 96701

For information regarding a traffic safety program area(s), or to request an electronic

version of the grant application (Excel format) and/or a copy of the Request for Traffic

Safety Grant Applications booklet, please e-mail the appropriate Highway Safety

Specialist:

Traffic Safety Program Areas Highway Safety Specialist

 Emergency Medical Services

 Motorcycle, Scooter and Moped Safety

 Occupant Protection/Child Passenger

Safety

 Pedestrian and Bicycle Safety

 Police Traffic Services

Christy Cowser

E-mail: Christy.M.Cowser@hawaii.gov

 Drug-Impaired Driving

 Speed Control

 Traffic Records

Karen Kahikina

E-mail: Karen.G.Kahikina@hawaii.gov

 Alcohol-Impaired Driving

 Distracted Driving

Lianne Yamamoto

E-mail: Lianne.Yamamoto@hawaii.gov


